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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               19th April 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Kindness and love are the things we need most’ 

 
 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 25th April it is Snowdrops (2H) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies (with 
name in) in a plastic bag. If your child does not 
have wellies then we suggest bringing an old pair 
of shoes/trainers as their school shoes will get 
very muddy. Thank you. 
 
 

 

 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs for Reception will 
start on Monday 22 April 3:15 – 4:00pm 
A letter with further details has been sent 
home. Places are on a first come first 
served basis so please ensure you have 
filled in the reply slip with your child’s club 
preference.  
 

 
 

Dance Club 
 

We are pleased to announce we have a Dance 
Club starting Wednesday 24th April 3:15-
4:00pm. Dance Club will be open to children in 
Y1 and Y2. The club will run for six weeks every 
Wednesday. The club will be led by Coach 
Brittany and the cost is £10.00 per child 
(school is subsidising part of the coach’s fee). 
Limited places are available so please return 
reply slip along with payment as soon as 
possible. 
 

 
 

Welcome Back 
 

We hope you all enjoyed your Easter break 
and are looking forward to the new term. 
The topics for this term are as follows: 

 
 

N   Down on The Farm 
R    Up, Up and Away 
Y1  Africa Oye 
Y2  Wonderful Woodland 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   92%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    92% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    92% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   92% 
 
Only 1 class in green this week! Well 
done to Poppies for great attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

95% 
 

School begins at 8:45 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
In school, on time, every day! 

 
 
 
 

Lister Pantry 
 

Lister Junior School would like to invite Infant 
parents/carers to their ‘Lister Pantry’ which is in 
the Junior Hall on Wednesday 24th April at 
9:00am. There are a range of household store- 
cupboard items which can be purchased at the cost 
of £3:00 for 8 points. If you would like to  come 
along then please register your interest at the 
school office. Thank you. 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

23  Apr     Maths Workshop Reception Parents 
25  Apr     Forest School 2H 
26  Apr     1K Biscuit Day 
  6  May     Bank Holiday (school closed) 
  7  May     Deaf Awareness Week 
  9  May     Wear yellow for Deaf Awareness 
 

Parking 
 

We would ask you politely not to park on 
the zig-zag markings outside school. They 
are in force from 8.00am until 5.00pm. 
Please also kindly refrain from parking in 
the bus stop and across driveways. Please 
do not compromise the safety of our 
children. Thank you for your continued co-
operation. 

 

Parent’s Evening 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended Parent’s 
Evening – we hope you found it helpful and 
informative. 
 


